
From: Jere Grimm <jereray@spiritone.com> 

Date: March 30, 2015 at 2:49:20 PM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: SB 824 

   To the Committee:  I am writing to urge passage of SB 824, the Clean Diesel bill.  It is 

unconscionable that dangerous equipment, unusable in neighboring states are being dumped in 

Oregon and allowed to pollute our air.  My husband was asthmatic and one of our children……I 

know first hand what they suffered and still do…………unseen are the cancer deaths that are not 

being counted that this equipment causes. 

It is most urgent for you to act NOW.  Thanks,  Jere Grimm 
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